JOINT MEETING - SEPTEMBER 21, 2006
ASHIPPUN PLANNING COMMISSION
AND
ASHIPPUN TOWN BOARD

TOPIC: LAND DIVISION ORDINANCE WORKSHOP

The meeting started at 6:30 p.m. at the Ashippun Town Hall. Those present included:
George Monis, Sheryl Jaeger, Roger Kopfer, Clara Birkel, Jim Koepke, Bob Guenther,
Jim Schoenike, Dave Guckenberger, Don McCollum and Vickie Schlieve, who acted as
secretary. Absent from the meeting was Norm Greeb from the Planning Commission.
Anne Cook and CarrieAnn Hewitt from MSA Professional Services were moderators.

Items discussed were legal procedures, farmland preservation, lot sizes and density.

Ann will have notes on this meeting to Vickie by Tuesday, October 3" for distribution to
planning commission members at their monthly meeting on October 5.

The next meeting of the Planning Commission and the Town Board to continue this
discussion will be on Monday, October 30, 2006 at 6:30 p.m. at the Town Hall. The
public is invited to listen in on this discussion.

The meeting ended at 10:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

Vickie Schlieve, Acting secretary



